
We’re working in your area 
New Pumpstation Works – Awatea Place and Parkers Road 

 

22nd September 2023 

What Project Completion Update 

Where Parkers Road and Golf Road Intersection – see affected area below 

When From Friday 22nd September to Friday 6th October 2023 

Contact Hunter Civil Office on 03 381 7094 for general information. 

Jess (Project Engineer) 021 028 4 0199 or jess@huntercivil.co.nz  

 

Dear Resident, 

 

We are writing to let you know that we have completed construction works for the Awatea Place Pump 

Station and thank you for your ongoing patience. The Pump Station has undergone final commissioning and 

we are now completing the final stages of road reinstatement works.  

We wanted to let you know that while we had been on track to complete the remaining road sealing work this 

week, the recent rain and a mechanical break-down of key road sealing equipment has resulted in an 

unexpected delay to completing the intersection works. 

The remaining sealing work and line marking is now expected to be completed over the coming two weeks 

with anticipated timeframes for the work as below.  
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We will endeavor to complete this work sooner but we are expecting to remove our equipment and traffic 

management signage for reopening of roads to normal traffic use on Friday 6th October 2023. This timeframe 

is subject to any further impacts of weather so we will keep you updated if anything changes. 

Until these works are completed, the one-way traffic light system will need to remain in place along Parkers 

Road. The Golf Road/ Parkers Road intersection will remain closed during this time. We will endeavor to 

minimise the impacts on traffic movements as much as we can during the remaining works.  

If you have any access concerns or other specific queries, please contact our Project Engineer, Jess, via 

phone or email (021 0284 0199 or jess@huntercivil.co.nz ). Otherwise, you can call our office on 03 381 

7094. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing understanding and cooperation throughout what has been an unexpectedly long 

and challenging project for all involved. 

 

Regards  

Hunter Civil Ltd 
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